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News

Parent Teacher meetings are
coming up beginning on the 21
of November. If you have any
questions or concerns please be
thinking about what you might
want to talk about.

Ms. Suzy has begun working full
time beginning on Monday,
November 7! She is excited for
the new opportunity to work
with the Kids in the afternoon.

Birthday’s and new friends

The yellow room has had the joy of welcoming new children fo our
class! Almog, Etienne, Cecilia, and Cooper are now with us. We also
have had fun celebrating a few birthdays this year so far. Andie,
Almog, and Etienne turned 2 and Pepper and Terryn furned 3!




The year so far:

This year we have been focusing on RESPECT! We have been learning how to respect our friends, our toys,
our class and our schooll We have also been learning about a lot of fun stuff such as: All about me, Pirates,
the Mid-Autumn festival, Patterns, Loris's and the Jungle. We had a guest come in and talk about the
endangered animal called a Loris. We learned that they like to make a hissing noise and smell very bad!
Everyone had a great time! We also had International Weekl! Everyone dressed up in their native dress and
learned all about where each other comes from. We also welcomed Terryn back to the Yellow Room! We are
so thrilled that he is back from America.




